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A final public hearing for the Public Accountability Committee's inquiry into the impact of the 
WestConnex project inquiry will be held on Wednesday 7 November 2018. 
 
The committee will hear from representatives from Roads and Maritime Services, the Department of 
Planning and Environment, and the Environment Protection Authority. 
 
The Chairman of the Public Accountability Committee, Reverend the Hon Fred Nile MLC said, 'The 
committee has listened with great interest to the feedback of the many communities and organisations 
who have participated in this inquiry to date. This final hearing will provide committee members with 
an important opportunity to further investigate the impacts of the WestConnex project'. 
 
The hearings will be held in the Macquarie Room at Parliament House, Sydney and will be broadcast 
live on the Parliament's website. 
 
The committee is expected to table its final report in December 2018. 
 
For further information about the inquiry, including the hearing schedule, please visit the committee's 
website at: www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/publicaccountability 
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For further information please contact Committee Chairman, Reverend the Hon Fred Nile MLC, on 9230 2478 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/webcasts.aspx
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2497#tab-members

